
Join the Barkhamsted Library 
Birthday Book Club! 

The Barkhamsted Birthday Book Club is a great way to add new books to our library 

collection while celebrating your child’s birthday. You can also choose to donate a 
book for graduation, memorials, teacher’s gifts, and other celebrations. 

Here are some of the ways we will create a birthday fuss for your child:  

• S/he will choose a book from our Birthday Book Club selection of new books.

• A bookplate will have the name of the student to announce the birthday donation 
for years to come.

• Name and picture will be posted on the Birthday Book Club bulletin board all 
year.

• Your child's name and donation will be read on the morning announcements.

• S/he will be the first person to “check out” the new book.

If you are interested, please return the form with a check for your donation ($20) to 

Barkhamsted Elementary. 

We will celebrate June and July birthdays during the month of May.

We will celebrate August birthdays during the month of September. 

Thank you so much for letting us be involved in your child’s birthday celebration!   

Happy Reading!  

Mrs. Hedenberg, Library Media Specialist

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Return this portion of the form, with your check for your donation made to Barkhamsted 

Elementary School or cash.   

Name as preferred on bookplate: __________________________________________________ 

Homeroom Teacher: _____________________ Grade: ______      DOB: ____ / _____ / _____   

THANK YOU! 




